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LETTER TO THE EDITORIAL BOARD OF NT&RP

from the authors of the paper “Direct Discrete Method and Its Application to Neutron
Transport Problems”

You are kindly requested to correct the list of the authors of the article “Direct Discrete
Method and Its Application to Neutron Transport Problems” published in Nuclear Technology and
Radiation Protection Journal, Vol. XVIII, No. 2, 2003 for the following reasons:

1. Wedecided to add the name of Prof. Enzo Tonti to the list of the authors as a sign of appreci-
ation of his kind and helpful suggestions in the course of paper's preparation. As he has
never published papers with other authors, he would like to have his name removed from
the list of authors. We wish to respect his decisison and apologize to Prof. Tonti for having
put his name on the article without his permission.

2. We have never intended to use the name of Prof. Enzo Tonti to add to scientific validity of
the paper, but putting his name was only a way of showing gratitude to him.

3. His decision to have his name removed from the list of the authors is his own and does not
in any way affect the content of the article.

We thank you for your kind attention and apologize for the inconvenience we might have
caused to the Journal.

Best Regards
Dr. N. Vosoughi, Dr. A. A. Salehi, Dr. M. Shahriari

REPLY OF THE EDITORIAL BOARD

A note on the correction of the list of authors will be published on the Web site of the Jour-
nal (http://ntrp.vin.bg.ac.yu), next to the article “Direct Discrete Method and Its Application to
Neutron Transport Problems”.

The Editorial Board of NT&RP avails itself of this opportunity to warn its potential contri-
butors, authors of manuscripts submitted to the journal for publication, that it presumes that all the

stated authors have given their consent for the assessment of the paper and possible publication.

The Editorial Board of NT&RP apologizes to Prof. Enzo Tonti and to its readers.



